

Embassy of the United States of America Yaounde, Cameroon

Ambassador's Self-Help Program B.P. 817 Yaoundé, Cameroon

February 8, 2018

Mr. Lucas Ekome Programme Officer Rural Aid Cameroon Cameroon

Dear Mr. Ekome,

We are pleased to inform you of the successful closure of your project funded at \$8,329 by the Ambassador's Special Self-Help program in September 2016. We reviewed your submitted reports and supporting documents regarding the construction of a full block of bathrooms with showers and modern toilets at Mutengene Health Center, and deemed it a success.

We applaud your efforts in implementing the project effectively and efficiently, as well as your compliance to all requirements. We wish you success as you continue to contribute to the improvement of the social conditions of your community.

Sincerely,

Jo Dickison

Grants Officer

Political-Economic Section

U.S. Embassy Yaoundé, Cameroon